
U.S. ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS – MOBILE DISTRICT 
P.O.BOX 2288, MOBILE. AL. 36628-0001 

http://sam.usace.army.mil/ 
                                                                        Attn: OP-TN 

 
 
 

 
 

 
March 4, 2024 

 
TECHNICAL SUPPORT BRANCH 
 
NAVIGATION BULLETIN NO.  23-27 
 
NOTICE TO NAVIGATION INTERESTS: 
 
 

ST. GEORGE ISLAND CHANNEL – SIKES CUT 
 

MAINTENANCE DREDGING SIKES CUT 
 

 
Notice is given to mariners that Inland Dredging Company’s cutterhead Dredge 

America has begun maintenance dredging operations at Sikes Cut.  Material will be placed in 
the approved disposal area located on the east side of Sikes Cut inlet near the eastern jetty.  
Dredging activities are expected to continue for approximately one month. 
 

Floating and submerged pipeline will be used to complete the work. The dredge plant 
can be contacted on VHF-FM Channels 13 and 16. 
 

Mariners should exercise extreme caution when transiting this area. 
 
For further information, please contact the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Panama City 

Site Office at (850) 784-9780. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
                                                               Herbert M. Bullock, P.E. 
                                                             Chief, Navigation Section 

Notice to Navigation interests 
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